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The following is the approved standard for front doors in Bear Island: 

The front door can be a double door or single door with side lights to fit into the existing 

opening. The door can be any number of panels with all solid sections and frame/trim painted an 

ACC approved white paint. The door may include glass inserts that can be clear or 

opaque/frosted glass but these inserts cannot be colored or etched. The inserts can be any size, 

however, they may only be a standard shape such as rectangular, square, or oval, and cannot be 

the shape of, or contain a design or logo. The door frame must be a minimum of six inches on all 

sides and be constructed of a solid material, painted an ACC approved white. 

If a screen or storm door is used, it also must be painted an ACC approved white. 

Any front door change must be approved by the ACC. 

Please be advised compliance with city and county building codes and permitting is the 

applicant's responsibility. Approvals by this committee in no way waives or limits such 

compliance. 


